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 F SCHOOL DAY 

School starts at 8:45am 

with doors opening from 

8:40am   

 

School finishes at 3:15pm 

    

     LUNCHES 

 

School meals are free to all 

children in EYFS and KS1.  

Cost £2.35 to KS2 children  

unless they are entitled to 

free school meals. 

Meal payments must be 

made in advance through 

Parent Pay accounts. 

 
        School Meal Menu 
 

     Next week is week two of the 
       Spring/Summer Menu 
 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Welcome back to school after the Easter holidays. The children look rested 
and happy. I hope that you all managed to get some well-deserved 
holiday/family time. 

 
Next Friday, the children will be celebrating the King’s Coronation in school 
with a range of activities taking place and children can also dress up in red, 
white and blue on this day too.   
 
Don't forget to get your ticket for FOSTA’s Coronation Bingo which is also 
taking place next Friday.  Thank you for your prize donations.  
 
 
 

office@st-anthonys.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Star of the Week Awards – Friday, 28th April, 2023 

Rec S Tilly B/Ethan S   Rec  T Katie B 

1/2S Farwa E 1/2T Kylan C 1/2A Jack L 

3/4S Amarah S 3/4T Thomas M 3/4A Rico A 

5/6S Archie F 5/6T Myles J 5/6A May F 

 

Headteacher Awards 

1/2S Leah T 

5/6S Hugo S 

5/6A Joseph B 

 

Citizen Award 

5/6S Michael H 
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May Bank Holiday 

Just to remind you, school will be 
closed this Monday, 1st May. 

Extra-curricular Clubs 
 
All extra-curricular clubs will begin next 
Tuesday, 2nd May.  Please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office if 
you are unsure as to which clubs your 
child has been allocated. 
 
King’s Coronation Lunch 
 
To celebrate the King’s Coronation, we 
will be having a special themed lunch 
on Thursday, 4th May.  The menu is:  
 

Sandwiches and Buffet Sausage Rolls 
Crudites and Crisps 

Jam and Cream Butterfly Buns  
Juice 

 
For those who pay for meals, payment 
can be made in advance through Parent 
Pay at the normal meal cost. 
 
Own Clothes Red, White and Blue Day 

On Friday, 5th May, to celebrate the 
King’s Coronation, we are inviting 
children to wear something red, white 
and blue or something royal related. 

Key Stage 2 Playground Development 
Work 
 
Advance Notice – On Tuesday, 2nd May, 
we are having work carried out on our 
Key Stage 2 playground.     This work 
should not affect drop off and pick up 
arrangements but please can we 
request that you keep your children 
away from the area where the work is 
taking place.  Many thanks for your 
support. 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

Dates for your diary   

 
May Bank Holiday – Monday, 1st May 
 
King’s Coronation – Monday, 8th May 
 
May Half Term Break – Week commencing Monday, 29th May  
 
Inset Days – Monday, 5th and Tuesday, 6th June 
 

PE DAYS  

 

EYFS – Thursday 

 

1/2S Miss Clarke – Wednesday (extended session) 

1/2T Mrs Chamley/Mrs Berry – Wednesday & Friday 

1/2A Miss Martin – Monday & Wednesday 

 

3/4S Mr Martin – Wednesday & Friday 

3/4T Mrs Shaw – Tuesday & Friday 

3/4A Mrs Eshborn – Tuesday and Friday 

 

5/6S Mrs Gunson/Mrs Boardman – Thursday and Friday 

5/6T Miss Davies – Tuesday & Thursday 

5/6A Mrs Noonan – Monday & Friday 

Times are subject to change – please keep PE kits in School. 

Attendance – Monday, 24th April to Thursday, 27th April 

 

Class % Attendance 

Rec S 
Rec T 
1/2S 
1/2T 
1/2A 
3/4S 
3/4T 
3/4A 
5/6S 
5/6T 
5/6A 
Whole School 
Whole School 
Target 

93.8% 
97.8% 
97.9% 
91.3% 
97.1% 
98.3% 
98.3% 
95.6% 
92.9% 
95.4% 
96.8% 
95.9% 
97.0% 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Sunday Mass 

Thank you for your support with 
helping more children to attend Mass. 
We will be continuing to ensure that a 
member of staff will be in attendance 
each Sunday morning during term time 
and any children who would like to 
come along to join them are welcome 
to do so. Please see below the 
timetable of who will be attending 
Mass on which date. If you would like 
more information or to discuss this 
further, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs Shaw through the school 
office. 

 

Date Staff Member 

30th April Mrs Berry 

7th May Mrs Carroll 

14th May Miss Clarke 

21st May Miss Davies 

11th June Mrs Shaw 

18th June Mrs Ballard 

25th June Mrs Livesey 

2nd July Mrs Berry 

9th July Miss Davies 

16th July Mrs Shaw 

 
 
Lunch Boxes/Bags Request 
 
Please can we request that you ensure 
that lunch boxes/bags are clearly 
labelled with your child’s name and 
class.  This will help our Welfare staff 
support the children during lunch time.   
 
Nut Free School 
 
Just a gentle reminder, due to the fact 
that we have children in school with nut 
allergies, we request that you do not 
send your child into school with any 
food containing nuts.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
School Shoes  
 
Just a gentle reminder, please can we 
remind you that all children must wear 
plain black shoes at all times apart from 
during PE lessons when training shoes 
will need to be worn. 
 
Earrings 
 
Key Stage 2 children are allowed to 
wear one pair of plain gold/silver stud 
earrings.  Children must not wear 
earrings on PE days or for swimming.   
Should children forget to take their 
earrings out, it will be their 
responsibility to remove them. 
 
Polite Notice 
 
Please can we request that dogs are not 
brought onto the school grounds when 
dropping off and picking up your 
children.   
 
Extra Car Park Traffic 
 
Advance Notice – The Padua Room 
attached to Church is being used as a 
Polling Station on Thursday, 4th May 
and this is likely to have an impact on 
the amount of traffic accessing the car 
park.  
 
Change Talks Zoom Workshops 
 
Please find attached a poster 
advertising Zoom Workshops for 
parents and carers.  The Workshops will 
cover mental health topics including a 
session on learning disabilities and 
autism. Sessions will run for six weeks 
beginning Monday, 5th June. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
Lovely News 
 
A group of girls in 3/4T decided that 
they wanted to raise money for CAFOD 
through a bookmark sale. The girls 
worked extremely hard creating over 
100 bookmarks which they sold to our 
Key Stage 2 children. The sale was very 
successful and the children loved 
having the opportunity to choose their 
favourite themed bookmark. Thank you 
girls for your hard work and dedication 
in raising £40 for charity. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


